From: sTUART KTz [ R

Sent: 08 August 2019 08:37
To: Fowler, David
Subject: Police station in Hampstead junction Thurlow Rd.

Dear Mr Fowler,| write to make an objection to the planning proposal for a school above.

My objection is based on the fact that the proposal conflicts with so many of the councils own
policies against granting a permission.

Not only has the application already been turned down once and is costing All ratepayers/ residents
unnecessary hard earned wasted costs.

It is totally inappropriate for a school where local children & are not able to go to is a complete
nonsense.( catchment area) The utter drivel that parents are going to walk their children to school
from a different area Beggars belief- just wait until a cold or rainy day - and see the problems the
council will have created ( worse than old street roundabout) cars blocking uturning backing against
traffic, turning in others drives (chaos) | can say from first hand knowledge (new school west heath
road) the noise, parking,upheaval,daily deliveries staff,children’s movements coaches,buses.to and
from activities football, swimming outings in the centre of Hampstead is totally inappropriate.

To boot there are insufficient numbers of children to fill a school from professional consultations
undertaken.on so many planning points including noise just does not justify a standard of obtaining
a permission.

ALL in all a terrible idea in an entirely wrong position and could put young persons at a terrible risk -
from traffic,pollution as is expressed in the environmental studies submitted.

Yours truly

Stuart Katz MRICS

To David Fowler esq.,
Chief Planning Officer
CAMDEN COUNCIL.



